
Match v Devonshire at Coventry Golf Club 5th June 2014 
 
Arriving at Coventry in brilliant sunshine we were op5mis5c of a lovely day and were not disappointed. 
 
The Devonshire team, having played Oxfordshire in the rain the previous day were already there 
enjoying Coventry GC’s bar. 
 
Coventry GC Captain Barry Hallam welcomed everyone and aEer a lunch of onion soup and very chunky 
rolls team pairings were announced with the matches commencing at 1pm. 
 
The course played extremely well and worries about the previous days rain proved to be unfounded with 
Coventry's greens certainly living up to their excellent reputa5on. 
 
Most matches were closely fought with Warwickshire winning by 7 to 1. 
 
Both Captains expressed thanks to the club for the excellent course and hospitality. 
 
We look forward to another compe55ve match next year. 
 
Roger Mann 
WGC President 
 


